
Community visits (25th February, 2020) 

On February, 2020 six semester honors students of the Department visited nearby villages of the 

College. They interacted with the villagers about their socio-economic and educational status and 

living condition. The faculties of the department guided the students to do the work smoothly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


